
MHPC Junior Program Bottle Drive – June 15th 

The Medicine Hat Pickleball Club's (MHPC) Junior Program is holding 
a Bottle Drive - Saturday, June 15th at the South Country Co-op 
Pickleball Courts. 
 

The “SHAMROCK BOTTLE DEPOT TRAILER" will be stationed in the 
parking lot at the courts from 8 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

Help support the Junior Pickleball Program by donating your bottles, cans 
and returnables.  All donations greatly appreciated and accepted.   

Should you have any questions, please contact:  

Val Cox:  valerieloveslemon@gmail.com  

 


